
   
    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

  

 

  

Town of The Blue Mountains 
Grants and Donations Committee Application Form 

Applicant Information 

Legal Name of Agency/Organization/Group: 

Address: 

City/Town: 

Contact Person: 

Telephone: 

Email: 

Postal Code: 

Position/Title: 

Fax: 

Website: 

Organization Information 

What is your Organizations status? For profit 

Not-for-profit 

Fiscal year of Organization (Month/Year to Month/Year) 

Amount of Grant Request 

Cash: Subsidization: 

Financial Information: 

If successful, indicate how the funding would be used by your organization. 



   

 
      

    

 
  

 
    

Part A: General Information 

Board of Directors 
Please use the space below to provide the name and title for each member of your 
organizations Board of Directors, along with each member’s title. 

Describe who your organization serves 
For example, who is your organization’s audience? 

Describe your organization’s membership 
Include the number of members, as well as any membership fees. 



 
  

  

   
 

 
  

 
    

   

Summary of previous year’s activities 
List and comment on your program activities for the previous year and where possible, indicate 
the number of participants. (Participants may or may not be applicable). 

Part B: Financial Information 
Fundraising 
Indicate your organizations fundraising policy. Comment on your organizations fundraising 
plans for both the current and upcoming years. 

Fundraising Revenues 
Does your organization raise enough money through fundraising to cover its expenses? If not, 
indicate your organizations plan to pay these expenses. 



 
 

    
      

 
   

   

Part C: Grant Information 
Summary of previous grant(s) 
Include any subsidies. Indicate how the previous municipal grant(s) was applied by your 
organization. Indicate if you received funding from sources other than the municipality. 

The Town of The Blue Mountains Vision 
Explain how your organization’s event/initiative/project aligns with the Town’s Vision: 
“Encompassing the best of Ontario Experience. A complete community designed to last, where 
opportunities abound.” 



   

     
 

  
    
    

  
  

  
  

 
  

  
  
  
  

  

   
  

   
  
  
  

  
  
  
  
  

  

    

Part D: Projected Budget 

Please fill out the projected budget for your organization’s event/initiative/project in the chart 
below. 

Revenue Description Budget Amount 
Grants – Federal and/or Provincial $ 
Grants – Town of The Blue Mountains $ 
Donations/Sponsorships $ 
Earned Income $ 
Applicant Contribution $ 
User Fees $ 
Membership Fees $ 
Fundraising Efforts $ 
Other (please specify) $ 
Other (please specify) $ 
Other (please specify) $ 
Other (please specify) $ 
Total Revenue $ 

Expenses Description Budget Amount 
Salaries and Benefits $ 
Advertising and Promotion $ 
Entertainment $ 
Administration $ 
Facilities Rental $ 
Prizes and Awards $ 
Other (please specify) $ 
Other (please specify) $ 
Other (please specify) $ 
Other (please specify) $ 
Total Expenses $ 

Please ensure that your application also includes your organization’s most recent financial 
statement. 



  
    

   
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
  
 

 
 

 

   
   

 

 

 

  

Part E: Signatures 
By signing below, the authorized representatives of the organization acknowledge that they 
have fully read and understand the Guidelines and Criteria for the Grants and Donations 
Program and that the information included in this application is true and correct to the best of 
their knowledge. 

Print Name 

Position/Title 

Print Name 

Position/Title 

Signature 

Date 

Signature 

Date 

Please submit your completed application to: finance@thebluemountains.ca OR 

Grants and Donations 
Finance and IT Services 
Box 310 
32 Mill Street 
Thornbury, Ontario 
N0H 2P0 

If you have questions regarding the application, or application process, please contact 
finance@thebluemountains.ca or 519-599-3131 ext. 227. 
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	Legal Name of AgencyOrganizationGroup: Marsh Street Centre
	Address: 187 Marsh Street, P.O. Box 307
	CityTown: Clarksburg
	Postal Code: N0H1J0
	Contact Person: Michele Myrah
	Telephone: 519-599-7837
	PositionTitle 1: Secretary / Treasurer
	PositionTitle 2: N/A
	Organization Information: michele.myrah@marshstreetcentre.com
	Website: www.marshstreetcentre.com
	For profit: Off
	Notforprofit: On
	Fiscal year of Organization MonthYear to MonthYear: April 1, 2022 to March 31, 2023
	Cash: $18,680 
	Subsidization: 
	fill_3: 
	fill_5: 18,680
	fill_7: 
	fill_9: 
	fill_11: 
	fill_13: 
	fill_15: 
	fill_17: 
	Other please specify: Participant "pay what you can"
	fill_19: 2,250
	Other please specify_2: s
	fill_21: 
	Other please specify_3: s
	fill_23: 
	Other please specify_4: 
	fill_25: 
	fill_27: 20,930
	fill_30: 6,750
	fill_32: 100
	fill_34: 
	fill_36: 400
	fill_38: 
	fill_40: 
	Other please specify_5: Lunch catering
	fill_42: 12,180
	Other please specify_6: Presenter's honorarium/thank you gift
	fill_44: 750
	Other please specify_7: Overhead/cleaning allocation
	fill_46: 750
	Other please specify_8: 
	fill_48: 
	fill_50: 20,930
	Print Name: Michele Myrah
	PositionTitle: Secretary/Treasurer
	Print Name_2: Robert Brown
	PositionTitle_2: President
	Date_2: Sept 9, 2022
	Date_3: Sept 9, 2022
	Text3: -The funding would be used to extend our weekly Seniors' Lunch and Learn Program for 30 weeks from Jan 6, 2023 to Aug 31, 2023.  An Ontario Trillium Fund SEED grant has been paying for this "start up" program and the grant funding ends in December 2022.  Since we formally launched the program in Feb 2022 (delayed due to the pandemic), it has been extremely popular and has met the objectives of combating isolation of our seniors 
-The program provides Seniors a morning of light exercise, lunch, and a guest speaker.
-To avoid any financial barriers to our community's seniors who have struggled as a result of Covid and now high inflation, the program is currently offered on a "pay what you can" basis, with any additional costs in excess of the OTF grant subsidized by the Marsh Street Centre.
-Our expected number of participants per week are 25 seniors, 3 volunteers and one staff member.  Our goal is to offer the program every Monday, except on statutory holidays.  
-Average weekly cost is ~$680 including wages for the program facilitator and exercise instructor, catering lunch from local restaurants, honorarium/thank you gift to the unpaid presenters and an allocation for overhead such as cleaning.
	Signature Block1_es_:signer:signatureblock: 
	Text4: 
Robert Brown - President
Mike Weller - Vice President
Michele Myrah - Secretary / Treasurer
Keith Broughton - Technical Director
Liz Kennedy - Director
James Lethbridge - IT Director
	Text5: The Marsh Street Centre provides a home to many community organizations/entrepreneurs, as well as offering a wide variety of community programs and an affordable venue for people to celebrate local art, music, culture and personal life events (weddings, celebrations of life, etc) for all ages in the Town of the Blue Mountains area.  Prior to the Covid pandemic, over 5,000 patrons passed through the Centre to attend concerts, live theatre and other special events.  It is operated primarily by volunteers with a passion to serve our community.

One of the Centre's primary objectives is to make its programs accessible to all sectors of the community, including Seniors, children and those with physical and mental disabilities, and to limit financial barriers to participating in our local community.
	Text6: 
Our current membership is 65, family and individual members.   As we were shut down much of the past two years, many of our memberships have expired.  We are actively working to increase this number.  Members benefit from reduced prices to Marsh Street events and discounts from local businesses.

Individual membership is currently $40 per year
Family membership is currently $ 60 per year
	Text7: Seniors' Lunch and Learn (25 participants) - weekly
Marsh Street Rocks music program(100 + participants) - normally 3 terms per year
Seniors' Coffee Club (5 to 10) weekly
Theatre groups for live theatre
Active Arts dance studio - children's weekly programs, PD days, and summer camps
Yoga classes, Martial Arts classes
Marsh Street Artists - weekly gathering of local artists creating art in the auditorium
Golf Tournament - 2021 inaugural event with >50 participants
Pub nights on the patio with live local band ~ 55 attendees
Holiday Artisan Market 
	Text8: -Marsh Street Centre is active in raising funds to support its operations and capital requirements.  Revenues come from 3 sources: hall rentals; donations, grants and memberships; and concerts and special fundraising events.
-Recently, our normal revenue-generating activities were somewhat limited while the building was closed due to covid restrictions.  More recent fundraising activities have included: 50/50 draw, Charity Golf tournament, online auction of items donated by local businesses, partnering in community fundraising events (such as Lobsterfest and Oktoberfest), providing licensed bar service at renter events, seeking private donors and business sponsorships, Patio Pub nights, Leg Up Luau.  With re-opening, concerts are being booked in the fall of 2022.
	Text9:  - the Marsh Street Centre board of directors has mandated that the organization cannot operate beyond its capacity to generate funds for operations and capital projects.  Even during the challenging period since March 2020, the Centre has generated revenues in excess of expenses by actively pursuing covid-related and other grants offered to support organizations, by conducting new fundraising events (such as golf tournament) and careful expense management.
-the Treasurer provides a monthly update to the Board on the financial position, with a focus on the cash position.  All major financial decisions are approved by the Board.  Year end financial statements and CRA filing are prepared by a professional accounting firm (Baker Tilly) 
	Text10: 2020 - TBM/ $2,000/ support operations during pandemic
2020 - Trillium Foundation/ $55,000/ main roof replacement
2020 - Trillium Foundation/ $26,000/ seed funding for Senior's Lunch n' Learn Program
2020 - Ontario Arts council/ $5,700/ funding for Robert Michaels (operating support)
2021 - ICIP Infrastructure Grant for building improvements $105,000
2021 - Trillium Foundation/$50,000/select operating and payroll expenses during pandemic
2021 - TBM/$6,250/provide free Marsh Street Rocks tuition for participants with barriers (financial, physical, etc) and to help cover related costs
2021/2022 - TBM donated use of Tomahawk golf course for fundraising tournament
2022 - Canada Heritage Fund/$24,000/select operating expenses during pandemic
2022 - Ontario Small Business Relief/$10,000/offset lost revenue due to Covid
	Text11: -The Marsh Street Centre offers a place for members in our community, of all ages and abilities, to come together to celebrate and mourn, to be entertained and be active.
-The Seniors Lunch and Learn program in particular provides enriched experiences and opportunities for not only our seniors, but also for our volunteers, local authors, artists, museums and caterers/restaurants, who have all suffered greatly during the pandemic years.
- The Seniors Lunch and Learn program has been fully operating since Feb 2022.  This 3 hour weekly program has helped to combat isolation and loneliness among our seniors, resulted in new friendships and improved mental health during a stressful time.  
- Our regular participants are very concerned that the program may not continue in 2023 after the OTF funding ends.  For many of them, it would be cost prohibitive to pay the full cost to attend, especially given fixed incomes and the high rate of inflation.  They have come to count on the friendships they've developed and the weekly exercise and socialization in a safe and welcoming environment in a great community.


